
Welcome State Representative  Aisha Davis
Treasury Notes December 2024

Thank you, State Representative Aisha Davis for visiting
the Dallas County Treasurer’s Office. State
Representative Davis represents Texas House District
109. We hope you had a wonderful Christmas and a
Happy New Year!

Upcoming 2025 TCDRS Visits

March 12th: TCDRS Webinar - MidCareer: Learn
and Prepare for Retirement 

June 10th - 12th : Dallas County Visit

October 9th: TCDRS Webinar - Ready
for Retirement

Nationwide
Last year Dallas County employees were
given a 3% raise.  

Increase your Contribution! 

October 14th -16th : Dallas County Visit

Editor: Star Mattox
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Save the Dates! Webinars and Visits will
require registration. Please continue to check
the Employee Bulletin Board for Registration
links!

If you must make any payment changes, please make sure

changes are submitted and saved in Oracle Fusion before

noon the Tuesday before payday. 

Check and Double check your Account and Routing

numbers are correctly entered and saved. The majority of

payment issues are due to this.

If you are making any changes to payment, please make

sure the correct amount of your payment is going to the

correct bank account and click, ‘Save.’ 

Example 1: My bank account has been closed, due to fraudulent

activity. I must log into my Oracle fusion and update my

payment with my new Bank information. I make sure to check

that 100% of my pay is going into my new Bank account and

click, ‘Save.’

Direct deposit is the fastest way to receive your paycheck! If

you are expecting a check, please know checks are mailed

out the morning of payday. If you would like to pick up a

check, you must have already emailed and received

confirmation about a check pickup. 

Please contact our office if there are any questions or concerns

at (214)653-7321 or cashiers.treasurer@dallascounty.org.

Payday Tips and information! 

Congratulations  to County Treasurer, Pauline

Medrano.  She will be sworn in  as a member

of the Dallas County Appraisal Board on 

January 15, 2025.



left: Dianna,

Karen and

Reina

sharing

their

decorated

cookies!

Right: Joe

with two

thumbs up

for his Shark

themed Ugly

Christmas

sweater!

left:

Sheneiqua

with her

amazing

decorated

cookies.

Ms. Medrano, the artist with her

decorated cookies.
 LaDonna celebrating with her Ugly Christmas

Sweater!

Left: Christina

holding her

beautifully

decorated cookies

Right: Nicolas in Whosville

 Cindy focusing on her cookie decorating skills. Karen, Belinda, and Maria in their Ugly

Christmas Sweater

Callie showing off her cookie decorating

skills.

Jaime and her cookies!

Right:

Sheneiqua

working hard

in her Ugly

Christmas

Sweater.

Thank you, Nicolas for the Amazing cookies!



Cashier section:

Welcome to

Whosville! Here

comes the

Grinch. 

Financial Section:

Brrrrr! Its cold in

here. Step into a

Winter Wonderland

Admin Section: Peer inside the

Gingerbread house and see what’s

going on in CandyLand! 

Congratulations to Ms. Medrano for

winning this years Ugly Christmas

Sweater contest!


